
 

 

Cairo:  

  

 

Dear KG2 Parents,  

 

                                           

      , Greetings to you all              

 
The school is holding a “Camping Day “on the 18 ͭ ͪ of October 2023 for KG 2 students. 

They will enjoy themselves playing a lot of activities.  

So on this day, they should come to school out of 

uniform. 

 Hope they enjoy this event. 

 

 

Thanks for your cooperation. 
 

 

 

Kindergarten Principal                                                         College Director             

 

             

 

 Amany Youssef                                                                               Hala Toma             

 

                 


